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Military Homeownership Assistance Program

The Iowa Finance Authority is pleased to announce that
Governor Reynolds has signed the budget bill that
included $2 million for the Military Homeownership
Assistance (MHOA) Program for fiscal year 2020-2021.

We will begin accepting new reservations Monday,
﻿July 6, 2020. 

WEBINAR

Please join us for a webinar Tuesday, July 7 at 10:00 a.m. to review the details of the
Military Homeownership Assistance program. After registering you will receive a
confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

REGISTER HERE

Please contact the Homeownership Team with questions.

Thank you for your continued partnership in supporting affordable homeownership in
Iowa.﻿
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